Mr. Glenn Smothers, manager, Grant County PUD No. 2, Ephrata, Washington

Dear Glenn:

Copies of correspondence are enclosed in which I am sure you are interested.

One copy is exceptionally gratifying.

The reference to a letter from the Commissioner I construe as being the result of removing any possible objection to permitting the PUD to continue, as proposed, with the Manapums. It would now seem that with the belief of the Area Director expressed as such this would do much to remove any objections.

Should they persist, then it would appear they are originating from another source, leaving only one source. That, in view of the attached correspondence, I do not believe exists now.

I simerely hope the attached communication I have written to the director (area) who asked for enlightening information, meets with your approval.

Meanwhile I am preparing copies of old correspondence, previously referred to in my contact with you, to send ifnecessary. I also hope to include some more background information on the "an apums regarding their desire for a specific location for a home site. This will not be within anything specific in mind, other than to keep you posted on their feelings.

Click Relander